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Keep Drains Amalgam Free
Mercury-containing wastes can threaten our environment. 
Washed down the drain or otherwise improperly disposed 
of, mercury can find its way into our drinking water sources 
and the environment. The City of Tracy is working to reduce 
mercury discharges to the Old River and the dental  

community can help.

�� Do install an amalgam separator 
that complies with 2008 ISO 11143 
to meet a removal efficiency of 
no less than 99%, and maintain it 
properly

�� Do use precapsulated alloys in a 
variety of sizes

�� Do store mercury-containing wastes 
in airtight containers

�� Do collect all amalgam waste and 
recycle as universal waste

�� Do keep waste streams segregated 
to optimize recycling and disposal 
options

�� Do use chair-side traps and vacuum 
pump filters, and recycle properly

�� Do train staff on proper handling 
and disposal of mercury-containing 
waste

�� Don’t rinse traps and screens in the 
sink

�� Don’t flush amalgam waste down 
the drain or toilet

�� Don’t put mercury-containing waste 
in medical waste containers (red 
bags)

�� Don’t place other materials in 
your mercury-containing waste 
containers

�� Don’t use bleach or chlorine-
containing line cleaners

For helpful resources, please contact the  
City of Tracy:

(209) 831-4411

For more information:

Visit US Environmental Protection Agency: 
http://www2.epa.gov/mercury/mercury-
dental-amalgam




